Summary of Regular School Board Meeting February 13,  2005

Should you wish to view the minutes in their entirety, contact the District Office.

The Regular meeting of the New Prague Area Schools was called to order at  6:30 PM.  Roll Call was taken with all board member present with the exception of Walerius.  During Open Forum, Board Member Don Dvorak addressed the board and attendees of the meeting stating that he agrees that all people have the right to express themselves during the Open Forum of a Board Meeting.  He asked that it may be nice to warn the target of expression to ensure a prompt response.  An even better idea would be to sit down and discuss issues on a one-to-one basis.  Mr. Dvorak will stand behind teachers, bus drivers, janitors, and any school personnel.  He will stand up to teachers, if necessary, also fellow board members, the superintendent and anyone else.  He stated he will vote the wishes of my voters.  He pledges not to stray from their agenda.  He also pledges to ask questions and find answers for anyone on any school district topic. The Adoptive Floor Hockey coach and team members addressed the board during the Special Presentation section of the meeting.  They were proud to announce their first win of their new program.  The Agenda and Supplemental agenda was approved and all items on the consent agenda were approved.  Approval was granted to begin the strategic process for Gifted and Talented and Student Activities.  Policies 410, 416, 416F and 417 were given a second reading and approved.  Approval was also given for the pay rate for Substitutes and Temporaries for the 2006/2007 School Year.  In Committee, the board head a report given by the principal of each building on the carry over funds in their budget, the plans for these monies and the expenditures made this school year.  Budget updates on Food Service, Construction and Debt Service were received.  An in depth discussion was held on the program considerations of the Community Relations/Communication Division.  This will be brought back to the committee at the next meeting.  A in depth presentation on the Community Services Programs was made to the board with questions being asked.  The 2006/2007 calendar was reviewed and received immediate action to retain the calendar as approved last March.  Sub-committees presented their reports and dates were noted.  Meeting was adjourned at 8:50 pm
